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15 December 1999 
 
 
 
 
The Chairman 
Productivity Commission  
Architects Inquiry  
LB2 Collins Street East  
Melbourne 
Victoria 8003 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I am perturbed to hear that your commission of inquiry may be contemplating deregulation of the 
architects boards of registration in the various states of Australia. I wholeheartedly support the views of 
the Architects Board of Western Australia in that it is extremely important that the registration of 
architects is retained and that the most appropriate model is a uniform act across this country 
administered by local state or territory boards. 
 
I trust the requests of the profession will be heeded. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
 
Chris Hardy 
ARCHITECT 
 


